
VISIT APPALACHIAN STATE!!! 
 

The University Transfer Advising Center along with Student Support Services will visit Appalachian 

State University on Wednesday, October 3, and we want you to go with us! 

We will meet with Admissions Office staff who work with transfer students.  They can answer questions 

about the transfer process and tell us how to make transferring to ASU as seamless as possible.  We will 

take a tour of campus led by a current Mountaineer student. 

Visiting a college campus is an important way to determine if that college is the right fit for you.  If you 

are considering transferring to ASU, this is a great opportunity! 

We will leave campus promptly (traveling in a school van) at 8:30 a.m. and return between 6:00 and 

6:30 pm.  Lunch will be provided. 

Please see Hilary Seagle in UTAC or Mary Lockey in Student Support Services to register for the visit.   

 

REGISTRATION IS MANDATORY  

Deadline to register is Tuesday, September 25th! 

 

                                           

  

 

 

                                  

                                    

 

     

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj3_NfUoLfOAhUI7SYKHQ6RD_kQjRwIBw&url=https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Appalachian_State_Mountaineers&psig=AFQjCNHM9hm14wbaoHATl5M-aO40c5T1ew&ust=1470932487307248

